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Members in Attendance:
Michael Azain-Georgia, Donald Beitz-Iowa, Werner Bergen-Alabama, Gale Carey-New Hampshire, Ching Yaun Hu,-Oregon,  Gary Hausman- Georgia, Harry Mersmann- Texas, Scott Mills- Indiana, Jess Miner- Nebraska, Jan Novakofski-Illinois, Jack Odle-North Carolina, Daniel Rule-Wyoming.


Members Absent:
Michael Spurlock- Indiana, Tim Ramsay- Maryland, Thomas Althen-Mississippi, Terry Smith-Mississippi, Steve Smith-Texas.

Guests:
Michael McIntosh-North Carolina (invited speaker), Sean Adams-California, Amylin Pharmaceuticals, Kim Hargrave-Nebraska, Lin Xi-North Carolina, Travis Knight-Iowa, Marci Strouch-New Hampshire

The annual meeting of  NCR-97 was held at the Marriott Marina Hotel, San Diego, CA on April 11, 2003. This meeting site and date were selected to facilitate interaction with scientists attending the Experimental Biology Meetings immediately following.  Jess Miner, Chair of NCR-97, coordinated this meeting.

Jess Miner called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m., and each person attending introduced themselves.

The agenda was reviewed and established. 
· Approve agenda 

· Appoint NCR-97 secretary for 2003
· Determine NCR-97 meeting site for 2004 

· Discuss plans for project renewal/continuation and for ASAS symposium in Phoenix
· State reports
· Other business
· Adjourn 

Jack Odle assumed secretary duties and will chair the 2004 NCR-97 meeting.

The members present decided to meet in Washington DC in 2004 on the day before EB2004 (likely on Friday, April 16).

Jim Kinder, reported that our current NCR-97 project is up for renewal.  A temporary continuation number has been assigned (NC_temp1095, password NCR097, in the NIMSS system).  Harry Mersmann agreed to coordinate the effort of drafting the outline for the project renewal. The justification and objectives must be posted by October 1, 2003 and the proposal is due around December 1.  Kinder advised that the proposal clearly articulate why the project should be continued.  He suggested that we delineate the specifics of collaborations that have resulted from past committee interactions, including funding and publications documenting such collaborations.  We will also need to post a termination report.  Mersmann asked that everyone send him 1) their list of publications for the last 4 years, 2) a list of collaborations with other committee members, and 3) their ideas for future objectives.

Harry Mersmann provided an update on the NCR-97-sponsored symposium to be presented during the 2003 annual meeting of American Society of Animal Science.  The symposium has been moved to Monday of the meeting.

Larry Miller (USDA-CSREES) presented the CSREES report to the group noting the budgets for FY 2003 CSREES programs.  He indicated that the IFAFS program was not funded, but $ 46 million was going to be redirected into the NRI program, with $30 million for  "integrated programs" and $16 million for targeted research topics.  He indicated that an RFA for the additional funding would be released soon.

Our guest speaker was Michael McIntosh, University of North Carolina, Greensboro, NC.  He spoke on conjugated linoleic acid effects on cultured human adipocytes and pre-adipocytes. 
Members of NCR-97 presented written and oral reports of their research (see Appendix A).
The business meeting was adjourned
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